
Australian Government 

Attorney-General's Department 

22 Janmuy 2024 

Committee Secretaiy 
Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Pai·liament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Committee Secretaiy 

Update on Clarification to Hansard Letter - Legal and constitutional affairs legislation 
hearing on 24 October 2023 

I am writing to provide an update to my co1Tected evidence, provided via letter to you on 
31 October 2023 (see attached). In my letter I wrote that it had been brought to my attention the 
figure of $823,000 I quoted as the figure being novated from NAAJA to ALSNSW/ACT for the 
Justice Policy Partnership grant was inco1Tect. I also wrote the final figure had not yet been 
confnmed, and the Depaitment would provide the final figure to the Committee once it had 
received confnmation. I can now info1m you the final amount to be novated from NAAJA to 
ALSNSW/ACT is $330,695.00 and the deed of novation for this was signed on the 4th Januaiy 
2024. 

The action officer for this matter is                 who can be contacted on 

Esther Bogaa1t 
First Assistant Secretary 
First Nations Justice Policy 
Telephone: 
E-mail:

Robert Garran Offices, National Circuit, Barton ACT 2600 Telephone (02) 6141 6666 www.ag.gov.au ABN 92 661 124 436 




